
Southwestern was a good school to be a part of!  Teachers really-truly cared about you; they made sure 

you got your work done and completed; or they would personally contact your parents with concerns 

and encouragements.  I think the teachers and parents were more responsive and concerned back then.  

Remembering SW reminds me of changing out in my gym clothes and running up and down the stairs 

and most importantly, of caring parents and teachers; let’s bring back the basics!  Ms Mamie Oatis 

Principal of Southwestern Middle, reminds me of the OLD SCHOOL!  She really cares about her students!  

Also, memories, my sister Carolyn Williams- was elected Ms. Southwestern Queen; such an exciting 

moment for the family. I was a server to senior class.  However, the schools integrated back in 1969-

1970, therefore, I had to attend and graduate from DeLand HS.  

 

We are the proud parents of Desmond and Damonte Singleton who attended Southwestern Middle 

School. 

Thank you Southwestern! 

(Yvonne Williams-)Singleton –currently employed in the H.R. Department 


